
 

 
 

 

 

 

16 September 2020 
 
Mr Steven Clough 
Headteacher 
Tanfield School 
Tanfield Lea Road 
Stanley 
County Durham 
DH9 8AY 
 
 
Dear Mr Clough 
 
Re: Pilot visit at Tanfield School 
 
I am writing to express my gratitude for your school’s recent participation in a pilot 
interim visit.  
 
I sincerely appreciate the time you and your staff gave on the day. The conversations 
and your feedback provided useful information which will help us to shape the visits 
as the term goes on. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Michael Reeves 
 
Her Majesty’s Inspector  
 
 

 

Ofsted 
Clive House 

70 Petty France 
Westminster 
London 
SW1H 9EX 

  
 
 

 

  


